MILTON ABBOT GROUPED PARISH COUNCIL

(Parishes of Milton Abbot, Chillaton, Dunterton and Bradstone)

To all Members of the Community 21st September, 2011

EXTRAORDINARY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING

TO BE HELD AT 7.30PM

ON

THURSDAY 29™ SEPTEMBER, 2011
AT THE MILTON ABBOT VILLAGE HALL

CHANGE OF AGENDA

At the Public Consultation held by the proposed wind turbine’s developers, Murex
Energy, and their consultant, aardvark, last week it was clear to the Milton Abbot
Grouped Parish Councillors in attendance that the majority of Milton Abbot parishioners
are not in favour of the proposal to place a single wind turbine at Ramsdown, or indeed
at Borough, Meadwell. As such, it appears unnecessary to hold another public meeting
solely to ascertain the community’s view again.

Given this, the Parish Council would now like to use the above meeting to listen to any
additional concerns, to reflect on the 15" September meeting and to determine its view
on the proposal, which it will then send to West Devon Borough Council for their
consideration. The developer will also receive a copy.

It is proposed the agenda of the meeting is as follows:
1. Open Session (7.30pm — 8.30pm)

2. Summary of Comments heard at the Public Consultation, from the developers and
residents

3. Determination of the Parish Council’s view to be given to West Devon Borough
Council.

If you have any views or opinions which you feel were not raised at the meeting, please
let the Parish Council know by e-mailing or writing to the Parish Clerk (contact details
given below) or by coming along to the meeting. Thank you.

Mrs S F Snow

Clerk to the Milton Abbot Grouped Parish Council
Willesley Farm

Milton Abbot

Tavistock

Devon

PL19 0QB

e-mail: clerk@magpc.eclipse.co.uk



